
Letter from the President 
2019 Dayton Valley Palmer Club  March 3, 2019 
 

It’s almost here…   

 

Gentlemen, 

The initial tournament of the year is rapidly approaching.  It hasn’t seemed like golf weather lately, but 
regardless, the first event is just around the corner on March 23rd.   Sign up on or before March 20th! 

The first tournament this year is the Cha-Cha-Cha, with A, B, C, D player teams. 

It’s time to start pushing to get all players signed up for the 2019 Palmer Club.  Membership applications are 
on the website, as well as being available at the clubhouse.  You can stop by, fill out the form, and drop in the Palmer 
Club drop box in the pro shop.   

If you’ve already signed up, remind your golfing buddies to sign up too! 

Go ahead, sign up, I guarantee spring like golf weather…  Let’s start the season off right with a good 
turnout, and (hopefully) good golf and fun!  Who knows, this could be the tournament that you make that long 
overdue hole in one! 

Also, take a moment to consider volunteering some time and helping out on a committee or two.  The 
volunteer form is on the home page of the Palmer Club website. 

Beginning on March 11, we will need to sign up 48 hours ahead of play for the Palmer Club’s Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday and Saturday tee times.  The golf course will need to know how many we have, and the 
remaining tee times will be available for outside paly.  If you just show up, as we have in the past, you may not be 
able to get out with the group.  Please go to the website and see the tee times and the sign up section.   

Please take the time to reacquaint yourself with the website and see the new information there.   

 Thankyou, 

 Brent Kidd 

 

 

 

 


